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From: "Christopher Callihan” <chrisc@ci.salinas.ca.us>

To: krafftea@co.monterey.ca.us; BTisc2000@cs.com, traci@montereycfb.com;
sshaffer@creekbridge.com; kenneth@tunstallengineering.com;, exec@otterproject.org; . . .
Date: 5/21/2008 4:22:42 PM

Subject: City of Salinas's SWMP[Scanned]

All:

Regional Water Board Staff have reviewed the City's April 8, 2008 Storm
Water Management Plan. On May 1, 2008, Regional Board staff informed City
staff that two of the Regional Board's Required Revisions were not
incorporated into the April 8, 2008 SWMP. A copy of Regional Board Staff's
pdf notes to City Staff are attached for your reference. City Staff

thereafter further revised the SWMP to address these last two outstanding
issues. Regional Board Staff have conciuded that with these two revisions

the City has incorporated all the Required Revisions included as part of the
Regional Board's February 22, 2008 Resolution approving the City's SWMP.

The City has posted a complete copy of the City's SWMP, including these two
revisions, on the City's website at the following address:
hitp://iwww.ci.salinas.ca.us/ The two revisions, one to Element 4 and the
other to Element 5 at pages 4-33, 4-34 and 5-18, respectively, are

highlighted in yellow for ease of reference.

Also attached for your reference is a transmittal letter sent by City Staff,

to which you all are copied. You will not receive a hard copy of this

letter unless you request it.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Chris Callihan.

<<8alinas Stormwater Management Plan Revision Check April 2008.pdf>>

<<20080521161611433.pdf>>

CC: Lmccann@waterboards.ca.gov; Mthompson@waterboards.ca.gov;
denisee@ci.salinas.ca.us; vanessav@ci.salinas.ca.us; daler@ci.salinas.ca.us; . ..
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July 11, 2008 Meeting

Approval of Revisions to City of
Salinas Stormwater Management
Program




